

MAN

17th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Key Stage 4 How to Revise Evening Tuesday 28th January 5.30-6.30pm

I am writing to invite all parents / carers and students to attend our 'How to Revise evening' on Tuesday 28th January between 5.30pm and 6.30pm in the main school hall.

We have decided to run this event as a direct result of feedback from a number of parents / carers who are keen to support at home but need advice on what form this support should take. The evening will provide parents / carers and students with all the essential information that will be needed in order to be successful in the forthcoming examination series.

During the evening we will discuss key information that is important to help maximise the home learning environment in addition to providing specific advice and guidance on how to prepare / revise for the core subjects (English, Maths and Science). Each Head of Department will highlight as parents / carers what you could be looking out for to support effective independent study.

Should you have any queries regarding the content of this letter please feel free to contact me via telephone 01273 517601 or email reevem@seahavenacademy.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr M Newnham Reeve Deputy Head Teacher

